
Highlights from the March 3, 2020 regular Council meeting  

View complete agenda package 

 

Acknowledgement of Indigenous Peoples 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House wishes to acknowledge that the land on which we gather is Treaty 6 

Territory and a traditional meeting ground and home for many Indigenous Peoples, including the 

Blackfoot, Cree, Saulteaux, Stoney and Métis. 

 

Fees and Rates Bylaw 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House Council made amendments to the Fees and Rates Bylaw to include 

North Saskatchewan River Park rental rates, effective July 15, 2020.   

 

Related documents 

Administrative Report 

Amended Fees and Rates Bylaw 2020/01 

 

Other items of Note 

Council approved a $234,000 transfer from the Roads reserve as interim funding for the 54 Street 

Improvement project, until the borrowing for this project is received later this year. Council will also 

send a letter of congratulations to Tyler Larson for his accomplishments in speedskating at the Special 

Olympics Canada. 

 

If you have any questions on these or any other items, please contact: 

 

Laura Button  

Communications Coordinator  

Town of Rocky Mountain House 

lbutton@rockymtnhouse.com  

Main office: 403-845-2866 

Direct line: 403-846-4257 

https://townrockymountainhouse.allnetmeetings.com/pubs/publicAgenda.aspx?aId=634C0F0B-A1F4-4C72-A1D2-4001AF65FA1A
https://townrockymountainhouse.allnetmeetings.com/pubs/publicAgenda.aspx?aId=634C0F0B-A1F4-4C72-A1D2-4001AF65FA1A
https://townrockymountainhouse.allnetmeetings.com/pubs/publicAgenda.aspx?aId=634C0F0B-A1F4-4C72-A1D2-4001AF65FA1A
mailto:lbutton@rockymtnhouse.com

